

Central Regional School District

509 Forest Hills Parkway Bayville, New Jersey 08721 732-269-1100 Fax 732-237-8872 www.centralregional.net

DOUGLAS M. CORBETT, Ed. D. Assistant Superintendent of Schools

TRIANTAFILLOS PARLAPANIDES, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools

KEVIN O'SHEA, CPA
School Business Administrator/Doord Secretary

Rebruary 10, 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

We wish to share with you some information in an effort to answer several questions that have been brought forth.

District policies and regulations are all listed on our school website under the "District" then "Board of Education" tab. The Harassment, Intimidation or Bullying (HIB) policy is #5512. Most school policies are mandated by the State.

The School Choice Program is a NJ State Program that allows students from other school districts to attend Central Regional. There are several schools in Ocean County that offer the School Choice Program. This is a very competitive program since the State only allows us approximately 89 spots for students. The primary criterion for being accepted for School Choice is high academic achievement so we accept students with good academic records from their previous home districts. The School Choice Program has nothing to do with homelessness situations and it is not used for parents to transfer students because of any former disciplinary issues from their home schools.

Our District Crisis Team consists of a team of administrators, counselors, and child study team members to assist students and staff in need of help during this tragic time. The Crisis Team has been actively been serving students and staff since last Friday. The Crisis Team can be reached by calling our guidance department at (732) 269-1100, ext. 3214.

We understand the pain and stress that our students, parents, and staff are experiencing during this difficult time. Central Regional School District and all of its administration, faculty, and staff are committed to the students to make sure they are safe and learning in their classes.

We will continue to help answer questions and provide information as it becomes available but due to governing law, student discipline, files, etc. are confidential so there is some information that simply cannot be distributed or shared.

Our thoughts and prayer continue to go out to the family.

Sincerely,

Dr. Triantafillos Parlapanides Superintendent of Schools Denise Pavone-Wilso Board President George Dohn

Board Vice-President